
Hello Mindy,  
 
Bruce Leland asked me to email you.  
 
I'd like to be considered for an open position on the New Castle Climate and 
Environmental Committee. I live in New Castle and my neighbor Tom Elder, who serves 
on the committee, suggested this to me and Mr. Leland. 
  
Like many in New Castle, I have a great love of nature and the outdoors and would like 
to volunteer to find ways to improve our environment and reduce negative impacts on 
the climate. I also feel that civic service is an important contribution to our community. 
 
I have taken several courses in environmental studies and have sought to personally 
reduce my use and impact on our environment. I like what the committee has prioritized 
and am interested in continuing the work.  
 
I work from home and have flexibility in being engaged in meetings and other work of 
the committee. 
 
Thank you for putting my name in and let me know what other information you require 
for my consideration. 
 
Best wishes, 
Sharon Morris 
257 Avery Court 
New Castle, CO 81647 
 


